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The final half term of each academic year is always full of fabulous 

experiences, particularly for our Year 6 children moving onto second-

ary school next term. On Monday Class 2 are heading off to Bewerley 

Park Outdoor Centre for an overnight stay. For some of our year 3 

and 4 children this is their first overnight stay away from home, an 

experience in itself, in addition they will learn many new outdoor 

skills. There is a French trip for Class 3 in a couple of weeks and 

Madame Heap will be teaching some extra French booster classes in 

preparation for this. We have a number of sporting activities in the 

pipeline that will be confirmed and added to the calendar shortly. The 

reserve date for the sports day has been removed and should we need 

to add this after the 20th June we will let you know. 

Please take note of the other diary dates on this page and on the web-

site to ensure that you and your child/ren don’t miss out on anything. 

Learning in school continues along with all the other enrichments. Please 

see your child’s class page on the website. In the curriculum area you will 

find an overview of what your child is learning this half term. 

Multiplication check have been taking place this week, for which, the Year 

4 children have been putting in a lot of hard work. Well done to all of them.                                                                                                                 

There will also be phonics screening checks for Year 1 children this 

month, keep up the good work at home, practising and blending sounds.  

Please ensure that your child continues to read, practise their spellings 

and work on their maths passports for the remainder of the term and over 

the summer break to ensure that there is no loss of learning and so that 

your child/ren’s fluency is maintained across transition into a new year 

group. 

The school has been contacted by a member of the local community 

concerned about the safety of the children and the adults at drop off 

and pick up times. They are particularly concerned about parking on 

the road outside of the school. Please ensure that you do not park on 

the zig-zag line and if possible avoid parking in fornt of the gates. 

Thank you 

Our School Vision  

We are our school we have our roots and foundations in 

love.  

Diary Dates 

 12-13th June - Residential trip - 

Bewerley Park Y3/4 

 13th June - New Starter  Taster Day  

 14th June- Class 2 Forest school 

 19th June - JAM 

 20th June - Sports Day 1, New 

Starter Taster Day  

 21st June - Class 3 Forest Schools 

 22nd June- Class 3 French trip 

briefing for children, Kirby Hill 

 26th-29th June - Class 3 France 

 28th June– - Class 1 Forest Schools 

 04th July - Y6 trip to Bewerley Park 

(TBC), New Starter Taster Day  

 05th July - Class 2 Forest Schools  

 07th July - Y6 Children, Schools 

Leavers Service (Cathedral) 

 11th July - New Starter Taster Day  

 12th July- Class 3 Forest Schools 

 18th July - KS2 Production,  New 

Starter Taster Day  

 21st July– Leavers Service St Mary’s 



We celebrate achievement's both in and out of school. Well done 

Ted for being awarded two rugby medals and some very spe-

cial laces for your boots. 

Children from Class One were really excited to 

show and read to us their wonderful writing de-

scribing an experience in a thunder storm. We 

were all very impressed with this descriptive writ-

ing and how beautifully it was presented.  

What a ‘WOW’ moment!! 

Purple  Ribbons this week have been awarded to  Bailey, Esme S and Jasmine in Class 

Three. Beatrice, William, Esme G, Luke, Freddie, Ollie, Thomas and Sammy in Class Two . Toby, 

Beauden and Poppy in Class One. Very well done to all of these children who have displayed 

our values across their work and in school life. Please go to our class webpages to  find 

more about how the children earned their purple ribbons. 

Share this news report with your child to find out 

what they have been doing in school this week. It is 

always a useful prompt when you ask them and 

they say ‘they haven’t done anything’  



Oh what fun!! Reception children have been learning phonics sounds then practising writing in shaving 

foam. Messy but effective. 

Skip to be fit.                                                                                                         

Both at sports club and during PE sessions the children are being challenged to skip themselves fitter. 

Using skipping ropes that count their skips they will each be learning a new skill or trying to improve 

their PB’s over this half term. 

It was impossible to resist snapping a few pictures at play time today. The children had the scrap store out and 

were playing imaginary games in imaginary offices and dens, they were climbing, rolling and having a fan-

tastic time. 


